
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROPER SHIPPING MARKS 

 

Kindly be informed that the Algerian customs as well as the Port Authorities strictly control 

the marks and numbers mentioned on the cargoes, but as well as in the carriers cargo 

manifests.  

 

Cargoes that are not properly or insufficient marked (for example without mentioning the 

port of discharge), might be subject to refusal of discharge and would be returned to the 

port of loading for shippers account. 

 

Any delay in the discharge arising due to the above has to be paid by the shippers in 

question. 

 

Thank you very much in advance for taking care accordingly. 

 

 

Hamburg, 07.08.2017 


